



RR#1, Cochrane, Alberta T4C 1A1 http://westbrook.rockyview.ab.ca westbrook@rockyview.ab.ca 403-932-5443

Principal: Christine Parker, Assistant Principal: Hana Hooper

May 10th, 2019

Parents We Need Your Input ...

Rocky View Schools annual **Parent Satisfaction Survey is now available for completion** through Rocky View's public website (www.rockyview.ab.ca) under "Our Jurisdiction/Satisfaction Survey" or by going to the Westbrook School web site and using the link on the main page.

Parents have until May 31, 2019, to help Westbrook School and Rocky View Schools shape their future by providing feedback into the jurisdiction's progress towards achieving the goals and outcomes outlined in its 2019-2022 Four Year Plan. The survey contains 22 questions or 23 if your child is on an IPP. It should take no longer than 10 minutes to complete. We are hoping that at least one parent or guardian from each household will complete the survey for each child attending Westbrook but if you would like, both parents can complete the survey. Results of the survey will be published in our School Annual Report in November 2018, and be used to shape our decisions around the delivery of services to your child. Please help us pave the way to meeting your child's educational needs.

Once the survey is complete, please answer the question at the bottom of the page and send the slip back to the school. Students who return the bottom portion of this slip, with the correct answer, before **Friday**, **May 31**, will receive an ice cream treat.

		LINK: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RVSParent_19
--	--	---

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION!

Please return to the school before Friday May 31, 2019.

What word did you cl	ick on to submit your survey?
Student Name:	Homeroom
Parent Signature:	